Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.231: Jean and Alan Varden

From: AVarden@aol.com [mailto: AVarden@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2006 8:41 AM

To: atp2-3@aspeneg.com

Subject: Antelope-Pardee 500-kv Transmission Project

| am writing on behalf of myself, Jean Varden, and my husband Alan Varden. We reside at 11300
Lonesome Valley Road, Leona Valley, CA 93551. This is to register our wish that the new and much
needed transmission lines not be routed through the residential areas of Leona Valley and Agua
Dulce which is Alternative 5.

We are in favor of the route which on the map we downloaded is labeled the 'proposed route’. This
route goes primarily through the Angeles National Forest and appears to have the least impact on C.231-1
residential areas. | am an avid and frequent visitor of the Angeles National Forest which borders the back
of our property. | hike to the top of the mountain and run on the fire road 2 to 3 times a week. This is an
area with existing transmission lines. As a citizen who is actively appreciative of the forest land | can say
that | do not mind the existence of the transmission lines in this environment in relation to the alternative
of having the lines across the end of Lonesome Valley and over the homes of my neighbors. In my
opinion the construction and existence of lines in the Forest Land has the least impact on the lives of
people and | am willing to sacrifice this interruption to peacefulness in the mountains | love.
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Response to Comment Set C.231: Jean and Alan Varden
C.231-1 Thank you for expressing your opinions regarding the proposed Project and Alternative 5. Your

comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the project and alternatives
at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.
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